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Daniel Fernandez

From: Stephany Sheekey <Stephany_Sheekey@uhaul.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:09 PM

To: Daniel Fernandez

Cc: Parul Butala; Aaron Krueger

Subject: RE: U-Haul SUP application

CAUTION! This is an EXTERNAL email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi, Daniel –  

 

I wanted to send you a quick note to let you know that at this time, we will not be moving forward with an 

SUP for the larger U-Haul trucks. We have decided to move forward with just the few cargo vans and pick-up 

trucks at this location. If for any reason we want to revisit that possibility in the future, we’ll be sure to reach 

back out. 

 

Thanks for all of your help. 

 

Stephany Sheekey, AICP 

Planner - Amerco Real Estate Company 

2727 N. Central Ave., Suite 500 

Phoenix, AZ 85004 

Office: (602)735-2082 

Cellphone: (863)412-9217 

stephany_sheekey@uhaul.com 

 

From: Daniel Fernandez <Dan.Fernandez@cityofls.net>  

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 8:19 AM 

To: Stephany Sheekey <Stephany_Sheekey@uhaul.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]U-Haul SUP application 

 

CAUTION: This email came from an external sender. Do not click links or attachments unless you know the sender and the content is 

safe. 

Good morning, Stephany.  Below is a portal link for you to upload your documents and pay the application fee.  Also, I 

apologize, but there is another section of the UDO to address in your narrative which is Sec. 6.650.  Please let me know if 

you have any questions.  Thank you, 

 

Planning Application Status - CityView Portal (cityofls.net) 

  

 
 

Dan Fernandez  | Project Manager - Dev. Ctr. 
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816.969.1239 |cityofLS.net | Dan.Fernandez@cityofls.net 

 


